
Pupil Voice Autumn 2022
Stepping Stones

Our Pastoral Lead has been working 1:1 with the children to gain their view of school.

100% of children stated they 
enjoyed learning at Stepping 

Stones. They all agreed that that 
they find the work interesting and 
learn new things. Every child said 
they are safer with their responses 
since coming to Stepping Stones. 

Every child agreed that the 
teachers encourage them to do 
their best and speak up in class. 

They all stated that teachers praise 
them when they have done 

something well and give them help 
when they need it. 

All the children agreed that the 
staff have helped support them 

with learning and their behavioural 
responses. 

All children stated they felt safe in 
school!  The children believe that 
the teachers are interested in them 

and they enjoy coming to the 
school. 

When asked about the strategies and support to help 
manage feelings and responses, the children agreed with 
the following statements….
The adult help me, giving me strategies. 
The regulation stations in class help. 
The coin system helps me make positive choice. 
Movement breaks help and our tool kits. 
The chill zone and safe zone support us. 
The safe zone helps to keep staff and us safe. It is a place to go 
when we are in the red zone. 

The children think we could improve in the following 
areas… 
Reduce the noise in school. The children don’t like the noise of 
others. 
More art, computing, science, crafts!
More playtimes! More trips! (Less learning ☺)
For more children to know their behavioural targets. 
Don’t give us writing.
“It’s hard when I am tired.”   


